HB 1446 -- TUTORING PROGRAMS AND SERVICES
SPONSOR: Phelps

This bill requires school districts and charter schools to notify
parents of enrolled students if the school uses a tutoring program
or service with at least 50% ownership interest held outside of the
United States. The the notice must include the name of the program
and the ownership of the program, as specified in the bill.



